
03/06/2023 

Chairman Proctor and Members of the ElecƟon CommiƩee, 

I am submiƫng my tesƟmony supporƟng SB208.  I highly support the removal of any and all remote 
ballot drop boxes.  I feel voƟng is a right, but responsibiliƟes come along with that right.  It is up to the 
person to make sure their mail in ballot is returned by the deadline on elecƟon day.  Ballots can be 
returned to the county clerk or elecƟon commissioner office, any early remote voƟng locaƟon, and any 
polling locaƟon on elecƟon day.  If you can drive, run, walk, fly, or swim to a remote ballot box, you can 
do the same and get your ballot to these monitored polling locaƟons.  In this day and age, fraud is always 
a possibility.  Why allow for another possible point of fraud, when people can drop off at secure polling 
locaƟons.  Again, I am voicing my support to pass SB208 favorably out of commiƩee. 

Respecƞully, 

BreƩ Anderson 
Precinct 623 CommiƩeeman  
Sedgwick County 
 

 


